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USD 380 Board Remains Undecided on Bond Option 
(KMZA)--The USD 380 Board of Education remains undecided on what bond
option they will present to voters this April for improvements to the Centralia
and Frankfort schools.

During a special meeting Wednesday evening, the Board reviewed the results of a
survey conducted at community meetings last month on four bond options
ranging $4.3 million to $8.7 million.

The results showed 62.5 percent of those responding favoring a bond issue of some
kind.

Following discussion, the board decided to eliminate two bond options, leaving
the two options originally proposed.   

One of those options would close the Vermillion building, which currently houses
the district office and the pre-kindergarten class.

Board members couldn’t decide if the community wants the Vermillion building
closed or not.

Superintendent Mischel Miller was directed to look into the cost of storage and
district office placement if the Vermillion building were to close.

Another special meeting was set for Monday evening at 6:45 to make decision on
which of the two remaining bond options to present to voters.
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